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I do not believe that once a Notary, we must submit to training and testing.  I believe that
training is a must but testing should not be required.  It is like attorneys, they have to
complete Continue Legal Education years but are not subject to testing.  I believe we should
be held to the same standards, as the majority of us work for the courts or legal offices, and
offer continuing Notary education but not be subjected to testing.  I have been a Notary for
approximately forty two years and should not be required to take testing.  Just my thoughts.

Thank you.
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